
          
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (DDA) HEREBY 
GIVES NOTICE OF A MEETING THE CITY HAS SCHEDULED AT 
11:30 A.M. ON TUESDAY, JUNE 25, 2013 ON THE 7TH FLOOR IN THE 
LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM AT CITY HALL, 100 NORTH 
ANDREWS AVENUE, FORT LAUDERDALE, FL. THE PURPOSE OF 
THIS MEETING IS TO DISCUSS 2ND STREET.  TWO OR MORE 
MEMBERS OF THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
MAY ATTEND THIS MEETING.  
 
By:  Chris Wren 
       Executive Director, DDA 
 
 
Each person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Downtown 
Development Authority with respect to any matter considered at the meeting 
is advised that person will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which such 
appeal is to be based. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


